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Comments: There should not be any cabins in designated wilderness.  The US Forest Service must leave its

policy unchanged  and phase out ANILCA  cabins as was intended originally in 1987.  The permits are

nontransferable and END at the death of the last immediate family member of the ORIGINAL CLAIMANT.

Cabins were never actually authorized in the first place,  

 

Leave current policy in place and phase out ANILCA cabins.


